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Friday 9th March 2018
Important reminder - Please remember school office hours 

are 8.30 -3.30p.m.We are having some issues with our 
Internet at the moment so please contact school by 

telephone if you have any important messages.    

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog.  Today brings the start of British Science Week! Next week the 
children in school will be involved in some exciting science investigations and hopefully will be 
inspired to become scientists or engineers in the future! As always please do not hesitate to contact 
me if you have any thoughts and ideas about ways in which to make our school even better.

MUGA Update - We are just waiting to have confirmation 
from Councillor Steven Bridget that our Section 106 money is 
ready to be used alongside the other funding I have secured 
to pay for the MUGA. As you all know Steven has been 
extremely busy keeping our area updated about the 
conditions of the roads in snowy weather but if you are 
friends with Steven on Facebook you may like to join me in 
asking the question so that the MUGA work can start.

As the snow melts our school field 
now resembles a lake! Please 
ensure that your children have 
wellies and suitable coats or even 
waterproofs so that that clothes stay 
clean!

More Updates- 
All schools are having problems with their school fields being waterlogged following the snow. 
So far 3 football matches have been postponed. I am working with other schools to try and re-
schedule. Once we have our MUGA this will not be an issue. 
Budgets for school - To enable us to plan our school budget and think about staff and Class 
Organisation for September please ensure that any children who may be in nursery in the 
future have applied for a nursery place as soon as possible.
Monday 11th March PTA meeting in school 2.15 p.m. Please join us.
Thursday 15th March Class 1 assembly at 2.30 p.m. Everybody welcome.
Friday 16th March 5-7 p.m. Easter Bingo.
Tuesday 20th March - Year 5 Roots and Shoots trip. Early Years Stay and Play. Class 1 trip to 
Kirkley Hall.
Double Decker bus!  If you happen to know of anyone is selling a double decker bus please let 
me know. If you are intrigued  and would like to know more please attend the PTA meeting!


